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14 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you on some staffing changes that are occurring in the Academy over the next few weeks. 
 
At the end of term, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Nelson, Fireflies class teacher, who has been working at Corby 
Primary since our second year of opening. She has worked incredibly hard teaching and supporting many of our children 
and has taken the decision to take a well-earned break from teaching, in order to spend more time with her family. I 
know you will join me in wishing her lots of luck in her new venture. 
 
Miss Reilly is an experienced teacher who will be joining us to teach in Fireflies class from Monday to Wednesday, 
alongside Mrs Powers, until the end of the academic year. 
 
We have also recently said goodbye to Miss Bettles, a teaching assistant who was providing 1:1 support in Year 1, and 
Mrs Coates, a teaching assistant in Year 5, is leaving us at the end of this week. She has taken on a new position 
supporting pupils in a secondary school. We wish them both the very best and thank them for all they have done for the 
pupils at Corby Primary. 
 
Finally, we are thrilled that Mrs McKinnon will be returning to school, following her maternity leave. She will be returning 
to teach Year 4 Jaguars class, alongside Miss Parnell (now Mrs Ashcroft). We look forward to her returning just before 
the Easter break. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


